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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
JUNE 26, 2017 

A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Monday, June 26, 2017 at 
4:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business. 
  
Present:  Chief R. Donald Maracle  

Councillors: Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle and Debra 
A. Vincent 
 

   Stacia L. Loft joined by conference call. 
 

Staff: David Souliere, CAO; Shelley Bowden, Executive 
Administrative Assistant 

 
It has been brought to TMC’s attention through Facebook that a number of disputes 
have arisen over the scheduled use of the Lacrosse Box.   
 
MOTION #3: Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle to 

approve to post a statement regarding the use of the Lacrosse Box 
on the MBQ website, MBQ FaceBook page and in the Tyendinaga 
Newsletter. 

Carried. 
 
MOTION #4: Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle to 

Acknowledge the letter from the Hastings Prince Edward Public 
Health regarding the Bay of Quinte flooding. 

Carried. 
 
MOTION #5: Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that 

the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council hereby approve for Chief Maracle 
to remove the Queen Anne Silver from the Bank of Montreal vault 
to be on display for the visit of the Prince of Wales and the Duchess 
of Corwall in Wellington, Ontario on June 30, 2017. 

 M.C.R. #2017/18-036. 
Carried. 

 
MOTION #6: Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that 

this meeting be adjourned.  (6:45 p.m.) 
Carried. 

 
 
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 
 


